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Auckland Airport provides Director update 
 

Auckland Airport announces that Director Dean Hamilton will temporarily reduce his 

duties as a director of Auckland Airport as a result of stepping into the role of Executive 

Chair at Ryman Healthcare Limited for a period of time while that company recruits for 

a new Chief Executive Officer. 

Board Chair Patrick Strange has confirmed that Mr Hamilton will remain available to 

Auckland Airport where necessary. 
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